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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Westinghouse Dishwashers 
09 Apr 2008 (first recalled 03 December 2007)                  ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem A wire connector may overheat, causing plastic to melt or in 
extreme cases, a small fire in the control panel. 

Details Westinghouse dishwasher models affected: 
 

 SB908WK  
 SB908SK  
 SB916WK  
 SB916SK  
 SB926SK  

 

With serial numbers between 70700000 to 72400000. Sold after 
June 2007. 
 
The model and serial numbers can be found on the front right 
hand inner door panel. 

What to do Do not operate the dishwasher when unattended, or use the 
delayed start program. Switch it off at the power point when the 
cycle has been completed, until it has been checked. 
 
With the model and serial number handy call Westinghouse on 
0800 277 542 to register your details, between 8.30am and 
5.00pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Electrolux, the manufacturer of Westinghouse dishwashers, will 
arrange for a service technician to call free of charge. 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the link below: 
Consumer website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/westinghouse-dishwashers-update

